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XL-30 REGULATORS 
Products Affected: XL-30, 9127 & 9135 Series Regulators 

This Technical Bulletin is to inform Survivair Repair Technicians that as of January 2, 2001 the 
Survivair Repair Department will service only 9127 & 9135 series XL regulators.  The 9030, 
9101, 9103, 9115, 9116, 9118, 9123 and 9125 series regulators will no longer be supported by 
factory service.  Overhaul kits for the 9116, 9118, 9123, and 9125 series regulators will continue 
to be available until existing stock is depleted.  The 9127 & 9135 series regulators will be 
supported with factory parts and service until at least February 14, 2002. 


	T E C H N I C A L  B U L L E T I N
	XL-30 REGULATORS

